
TCSGA BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETING MINUTES 
18 Feb 2025 

Meeting called to order by President:  Kem Hawkins 

Opening Prayer: Bill Parrot 

Board Members present: Secretary Billy Hatchell, Treasurer Darwin Guyton, Tournament Director 
Byron Taylor, Scoring Director Robert Osborne, MAL Bill Parrott 

Members not present:  Vice President Steve Bowers, Handicap/Flight Director Joe Perrotta, MAL 
Joe Postlewaite, MAL John Clarke 

January 2025 meeting minutes approved by the Board of Governors. 

SPECIAL NOTE: Because of the cold weather forecast for the tournament at The Links at Lakewood 
on Friday Feb 21, the tournament has been rescheduled for Friday Feb 28th.   The Tournament 
Director has reached out to the TCSGA members via email and is still waiting for a response from 
some members. 

Treasurer’s Report (Darwin Guyton): Beginning Balance Jan 2025:       $11,211.38 

  Debits: 01/31/2025, Check # 2422, The Peddlers                               $1,117.87 

                                 01/24/2025, Check # 2423, Jan 2025 Prize Money             $700.00 

                                 01/21/2025, Debit/Credit, Wyboo Golf Course                   $1,700.00 

  Credits: 01/24/2025, Deposit                                                                       $3335.00 

                Ending Balance as of 01/31/2025                                                               $11,528.51 

Secretary’s Report (Billy Hatchell): Jan 2025 meeting minutes distributed.  

January 2025 Tournament results/winners posted to TCSGA website and FB. Tournament Summary 
for Wyboo Golf Course emailed to board members and uploaded to TCSGA website.  February 2025 
Tournament, The Links at Lakewood registration form uploaded to the TCSGA website and 
Facebook page.   

TCSGA website had 135 visits in the last 30 days with an uptick of 94%, 1% from last month   

Tournament registration forms for the March 2025 tournament at Traces Golf Course has been given 
to the Tournament Director, 

Handicap Director’s Report (Byron Taylor): All scores and handicaps have been updated. 

Tournament Director’s Report (Byron Taylor): Pairing for Feb 2025 tournament, The Links at 
Lakewood distributed however, due to postponing the tournament to Friday Feb 28, some members 
have not committed to playing so the pairings are not finalized.  The Tournament Director will reach 
out to these members to get confirmation of playing.   

The tournament player limit for The Links at Lakewood is 100. 

Time of the meeting 96 players registered.   
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New Members; Mac Asay, Rick Taylor, Blake Widder, Walter Johnson, Paul Phillips and Ed List.  All 6 
approved by the board.  Membership application given to Billy Hatchell 

118 members are paid up on 2025 dues.  33 members still need to pay.  

Scoring/Awards Director’s Report (Ozzy): Nothing to report.  

Scoring assignments given for Feb 2025 Tournament, The Links at Lakewood. 

Old Business: TCSGA By-laws revised and approved by the Board of Governors and will posted on 
the TCSGA website by the Secretary. 

TCSGA website revised to change “Tournament Application” to “Tournament Registration” has been 
completed. 

New Business: Per USGA and TCSGA Rules of Play, Scoring Verification, any player who signs an 
incorrect score card and leaves the golf course will be disqualified. The Board of Governors WILL NOT 
FIX score cards.  All present Board Members agreed and approved to continue this policy. 

Byron Taylor has proposed a possible increase in the prize money.  Three different options have 
been proposed.  The board members who were present for the Feb 2025 meeting is open to this 
proposal but decides to table this proposal until more voting members are present at future 
meetings. 

Kem Hawkins has proposed that the end of year Board of Governos dinner find another venue.  The 
Board of Governors all agreed and a new venue will be discussed in future meetings. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 11:45 AM 

 

 

 

 


